
 

 

           

 

Civil and Electrical Works to Install Charging Stations 
 
 

Type of Contract: Contract for Works (Companies/Firms) 
Period of assignment/services: 7 weeks  
Deadline for RFP submission: September 20, 2024 @ 4:00pm 
 

Background: 
UNDP Belize and the Department of Transport (“DOT”) is looking for a highly qualified engineering 
firm to complete all civil, mechanical, communication and electrical works for the installation and 
commissioning of 4 Electric Bus charging stations in Belmopan, Benque, Corozal and Belize City, to 
support operating a fleet of three (3) Electric buses. 
 

Output and Responsibilities:  
The objective of this project is to install and commission four (4) 200kW GB/T DC fast chargers for BYD 
C8BB electric buses in Belmopan, Benque, Corozal, and Belize City.  This will provide a charging 
infrastructure for electric buses, supporting the transition to cleaner public transportation.  Chargers 
will be installed in compliance with local electrical standards and NEC 2023, ensuring safety, 
reliability, and optimal performance.  The project includes site preparation, civil and electrical works, 
communication setup, commissioning, testing, user training, and ongoing support to ensure seamless 
operation and maintenance of the charging stations. 
 
N.B. Mandatory Site Visits will be arranged by UNDP. 
  
Submission of Application Package: 
Use the following links, 
 

https://procurement-notices.undp.org/view_negotiation.cfm?nego_id=24383    
 
or, 
 

https://www.ungm.org/Public/Notice/245218  
 
 
Assistance in Registering:  Call ICT Focal Point at UNDP 822-2688 during normal working hours. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprocurement-notices.undp.org%2Fview_negotiation.cfm%3Fnego_id%3D24383&data=05%7C02%7Chector.alpuche%40undp.org%7Cbc72466f87c340b1b11e08dcc869298e%7Cb3e5db5e2944483799f57488ace54319%7C0%7C0%7C638605601218940205%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9kYw2CtGhrf7cohx5E02SeXFSBc2PkqsvyXgJ99j8Ao%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ungm.org%2FPublic%2FNotice%2F245218&data=05%7C02%7Chector.alpuche%40undp.org%7Cbc72466f87c340b1b11e08dcc869298e%7Cb3e5db5e2944483799f57488ace54319%7C0%7C0%7C638605601218951084%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WdTeC4ebQbuBRPVv%2F%2B3My6GWQCgAx18SVqPkaz1RIGY%3D&reserved=0

